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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 students studying Spanish will sit their mock Spanish speaking exam on one of the following 
dates after the October half term break: 
 
Tuesday 5th November 
Thursday 7th November 
Friday 15th November 
 
The exact time and date will be sent to you via text the week we return after the October half term break. 
 
In the summer 2025, the Year 11 official Spanish speaking exam will constitute 25% of your child’s final 
grade in Spanish. It is essential that they prepare for this mock in order to be familiar with the process at 
the end of Year 11. Students will also sit a second Spanish speaking mock exam later in the academic year 
to ensure they are fully prepared. 
 
In order to prepare for this mock, your child should do the following during the half term break: Learn 
answers from their speaking booklet off by heart (this is best done for 15-30 minutes per day as opposed to 
trying to learn everything the night before). 
 
I would appreciate your support in encouraging your child to revise. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Hesford 
Leader of Spanish 


